
Legal Division550 17th Street NW, Washington, D.C. 20429-9990
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation

March 9, 2018

 
Memorandum to:         Shagufta I. Ahmed
                                     Policy Analyst               
                                     Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
                                     Office of Management and Budget
 
From:                 Manny Cabeza 

 Counsel
                                     Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation
 

RE:  Nonsubstantive Revision to FDIC Form 6710-07 “Application Pursuant to Section 19 of the
Federal Deposit Insurance Act”

The Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation is submitting a request for a nonsubstantive revision 
to its currently approved information collection entitled “Application Pursuant to Section 19 of 
the Federal Deposit insurance Act” (OMB Control No. 3064-0018; Expiration Date: June 30, 
2020) to correct a typographical error on the form used in the information collection.

The form submitted to OMB at the time of the last renewal of this information collection 
contained an error in the fourth paragraph of the Privacy Act Statement found on the first page of
the form wherein the FDIC System of Records Notice number was incorrectly referenced.  We 
are uploading a revised version of FDIC Form 6710-07 that shows the correct SORN (30-64-
0002).

If you have questions, please let me know.  Thank you for your consideration.


